
 

   
 
 
May 23, 2023 
 
Cathleen Gent, Richmond Transportation Committee Chair  
Town of Richmond 
P.O. Box 285 
Richmond, VT 05477 
 
RE: CCRPC FY24 Unified Planning Work Program (UPWP) 
 
Dear Cathleen, 
 
Thank you for your project request as part of the CCRPC’s FY24 Unified Planning Work Program 
(UPWP) development process. The approved Fiscal Year 2024 UPWP which details the 
recommended projects, initiatives and budget amounts, is available here: 
https://www.ccrpcvt.org/about-us/commission/annual-work-plan-budget-finances/  
 
Below is a summary status of your request: 

 
The CCRPC Board warned a public hearing for May 17, at which time they voted to approve the 
Fiscal Year 2024 UPWP and Budget, effective July 1, 2023.  
 
Thank you for your ongoing partnership, and for participating in this process.  Please let me 
know if you have any comments or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Charlie Baker 
Executive Director  
 
CC:  Bard Hill, CCRPC Board Member 
        Josh Arneson, Town Manager and CCRPC TAC Representative  

Project Name Brief Description Total Budget Recommendation 

Cochran Road 
Scoping and 
Feasibility Study 

This project will consist of a corridor study 
that will focus on the 2.8-mile middle 
segment of Cochran Road. A more 
detailed scoping study will be performed 
on the western and eastern ends with 
higher village/population areas. This 
project will also evaluate and recommend 
traffic calming measures. 

 $50,000 Approval of $50,000 budget 
which includes a $10,000 local 
match. 
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